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Excellency, 

_ T have the honour to transmit herewith the letter dated 4 February 2025 from H-E. Mr. 

Erastus ‘Lokaale, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Kenya and Mr. Rytis Paulauskas, — 

Permanent Representative of the Republic of Lithuania in their capacity as co-facilitators of the 

intergovernmental consultations to finalize the modalities for the overall review by the General 

Assembly of the implementation of the outcomes of the World Summit on the Information Society. 

The co-facilitators hereby present a timeline of the intergovernmental consultations of the 

modalities for the overall review by the. General Assembly of the implementation of the outcomes 

of the World Summit on the Information Society. 

The co-facilitators also circulate the Zero Draft of the modalities to oe pitecilice on Friday, 

14 February 2025, 10 a.m., in ECOSOC Chamber. 

I encourage all Member States to actively engage in these upcoming meetings. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Philemon Yang 
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